
 
 
 
Dear Dog Owner, 
 
You may not be aware, but your dog is currently causing a noise nuisance in the 
neighbourhood by barking excessively. 
 
Maranoa Regional Council suggests I contact you as the first step, to express my concern 
and allow you the opportunity to rectify the situation without referring the matter to Council 
for assistance.  
 
Attached is some information provided by Council that could help you identify why your dog 
may be barking excessively and provide some possible solutions. 
 
For more detailed information and tips on how to stop excessive barking, you can request a 
Barking Dog Package from Council’s Customer Service Centre on 1300 007 662 or by 
visiting the Maranoa Regional Council website on 
http://www.mymaranoa.org.au/residents/healthy-safe/pets-animals 
 
All that is needed at this stage is your cooperation to reduce the excessive barking with the 
hope to reduce the effect this is having on the neighbourhood. 
 
The dog/s have been barking at these times: 
 

Date Barking Start Time Barking Stop Time What is the dog barking at? 
    
    
    
    
    

 
Thank-you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
 
From Your Neighbour _________________________ at 
_________________________________        (Address) 


